
Knights of Columbus
Ohio District 3 & Columbus Chapters 

Edward M. Brand
VAVS Representative

Sir Knights;

Ohio District 3 and the Columbus Chapter are collecting Christmas gifts for 
the Veterans living at the Chillicothe VA.

The program works similar to  the Giving Tree done at church.

You  can pick up a gift card from Ed Brand, Rick Diso or at the Chapter 
meeting. We are also available to speak at your Assembly or Council 
meetings about the program.

The cards will have a number to identify the Veteran and his request for 
gifts.

You purchase the gifts and wrap them, then place them in a large 
Christmas bag or wrapped box. Place the identifying number on the bag or 
box.

The gifts must be dropped off or picked up before December 4th. Please 
call and make arrangements to drop off the gifts or have them picked up.

Ed Brand Union Savings Bank
5950 Bricklin St Attn: Rick Diso
Westerville, Ohio 43081 44 S. State St.
Phone: 330-815-4937 Westerville, Ohio 43081

Phone: 614-886-2050
John Furek
1004 Main St The Columbus Chapter Meeting
Dresden, Ohio 43821 Cathedral Undercroft 
Phone: 740-754-2101 November 3rd between 

6:30 and 7:00 PM
Thank You
God Bless
Edward M. Brand


